
 
      

March 17, 2018 
 
 
Professor Vin Steponaitis 
Secretary of the Faculty 
Office of Faculty Governance 
204 Carr Building 
CB# 9170 
CAMPUS 
 
Dear Professor Steponaitis: 
 

On behalf of the Committee on Scholarships, Awards and Student Aid, an 
appointive committee of the Chancellor, I am submitting our 2016-17 annual report 
which has been prepared by the Office of Scholarships and Student Aid in conjunction 
with the Office of Institutional Research.  The report summarizes all aid disbursed by the 
Office of Scholarships and Student Aid to enrolled undergraduate, graduate, and 
professional students from July 1, 2016 to June 30, 2017.  The report is accompanied 
by various charts which illustrate distribution patterns.   

 
 
I I look forward to the Friday, April 13 Faculty Council meeting where I will 

present the report and entertain questions. 
 
  

Sincerely,  
             
 
 
     Donald T. Hornstein, Chair 
     Aubrey L. Brooks Professor of Law 

Committee on Scholarships, Awards, and Student Aid 
 

 
DH:SAO:sao 
 

 

O F F I C E  o f  S C H O L A R S H I P S   
and  S T U D E N T  A I D  M - F  8 : 0 0  t o  5 : 0 0  

1 1 1  P E T T I G R E W  H A L L  T  9 1 9 - 9 6 2 . 8 3 9 6  
C A M P U S  B O X  2 3 0 0  F  9 1 9 . 9 6 2 . 2 7 1 6  
P O  B O X  1 0 8 0  a i d i n f o @ u n c . e d u  
C H A P E L  H I L L ,  N C  2 7 5 1 4 - 1 0 8 0  s t u d e n t a i d . u n c . e d u  


